

President's Office Crafton Hills College

A Campus of the San Bernardino Community College District

March 25, 2014

Mr. Peter Allan Superintendent/President Victor Valley Community College District 18422 Bear Valley Road Victorville, CA 92395

Dear Mr. Allan:

Crafton Hills College is pleased to support the Victor Valley Community College District Regional Consortia under the California Career Pathways Trust grant initiative. To support the Consortia we are committed to collaborating with other partners on program establishment and improvements that support the California Department of Education's goals for the Career Pathways Trust grant.

Crafton Hills College feels that this grant project will be an enormous benefit to the community by creating streamlined pathways for students to attain the necessary education, skills, and employment necessary to achieve economic self-sufficiency in high demand occupations. We fully support the grant project and are committed to building robust partnerships between employers, schools, and community colleges in order to better prepare students for the 21st century workplace and improve student transition into postsecondary education, training, and employment.

We appreciate the opportunity provided through this grant to establish and develop strong partnerships throughout this region. We look forward to learning that the California Department of Education has acknowledged the merits of this grant proposal.

Sincerely,

Cheryl A. Marshall, Ed.D.

President

Crafton Hills College